
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 30 August 2023 

 

Dear Parents. 

 

School reopens as usual on Friday 1st September for our new school. We welcome all our children back to school 

as well as those pupils arriving for the first time. 

 

We will send out data forms to be completed next week so that we have the necessary information for your 

child(ren). 

 

Please note the following :- 

 
• School closes for Primary  2 and 3 children at 2.00pm ( primary 3 @ 3.00pm in term three ). 

• However, Primary 2 and 3 children will be able to avail of an after-school activity from 2.00pm to 

3.00pm each Monday through to Thursday, beginning Monday 4th September. Parents are asked to 

provide a donation of £8 per child per week for this provision. 

• School closes at 3.00pm for all primary 4 – 7 children. 

• A holiday list will be supplied to parents next week. 

• Children should come to school with appropriate resources including pencils and rulers etc. as advised 

in late June’23. 

     
 
Kind Regards 
 
Donal Keenan  

. . . . . . . . . 

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL                     Principal: Mr Donal Keenan 


